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My name is Deborah Clark and I live in Shedd (Linn County).  I strongly support HB 

2004, which will establish ranked choice voting for statewide and federal offices, for 

both the primary and general elections.  If passed, ranked choice voting will be 

referred to the ballot in 2024, giving voters the final say. 

 

I support giving voters the option to rank candidates in order of preference, because 

it benefits both Oregon voters and candidates -- empowering voters to vote for their 

true favorites and helping winners truly have majority support of the voters.  

 

Ranked choice voting is Oregon’s next step in election reform.  Thus, I urge you to 

support HB 2004, which will refer ranked choice voting to the 2024 ballot, so voters 

can have the ultimate say.  

 

Thank you. 

Deborah Clark 

 


